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Houle, Brian (Crofton)

From: Houle, Brian (Crofton)
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2024 3:42 PM
To: Houle, Brian (Crofton)
Subject: Watershed Update: Sept 16, 2024
Attachments: Quw'utsun Sta'lo' Skweyul Poster_FINAL2_No logo.png

Greetings, 
Conditions continue to be very good in watershed. 
Wet weather predicted and wet weather happening and thankfully, not too much wet weather yet. 
In river work at the River Pump House continues this week and is progressing very well. 
I expect dredging in front of river pump house will end later this week and it is possible everything removed from river by Friday. 
With increasing risk of more rainfall, it is best that the in river work finishes this week and before higher river flows arrive. 
 
Reminder of the special river celebration that everyone is welcomed to attend is happening this coming Sunday. 
The river day celebration is on September 22, Sunday from 10:00 AM to 3:00 PM. 
 
Normal weekly trends are included below the snip of the poster for Sunday’s river celebration. 
 
Regards, 
Brian 
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Brian Houle – Catalyst Crofton 
A Paper Excellence Company 
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Manager, Environment 
Cell: 250-715-8718 
www.paperexcellence.com 
 

This email and its contents are for the exclusive benefit of Paper Excellence Canada Holdings. 
 
Legal Disclaimer: This e-mail and any attachment(s) are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately by return e-mail, delete this e-mail and do not copy, use or disclose it to any other person.  


